6 March 2016.

IPART
P.O. Box K35
HAYMARKET POST SHOP NSW 1240

Proposed BMS and Rate Variation — Lismore City Council

We are the property owners a (i  two other

properties within the Lismore City Council area (which are our Superannuation
as we are retired).

We strongly object to any rate variation or increase for the Biodiversity
Management Strategy proposed by Lismore City Council as we already manage
and will continue to manage any pests and weeds and take care of the
properties.

We also feel that Pensioners, Self Funded Retirees and low income earners
already pay out enough in rates etc and cannot afford additional rates.

This is the third time we have sent in a submission and it appears Lismore City
Council is determined to slug Rate Payers one way or another until they get
their way. Our view on this hasn’t changed and we feel this is a continuing
waste of Rate Payers money.

Yours faithfull






